Lowestoft museum Trustees introductory meeting
· On Sunday 25th I had a introductory meeting with some of the trustees on the museum

· I had a guided tour of the museum and viewed the town councils collection on display in the museum 

· Our collection is protected all under glass inside cabinets, with the building having an intruder alarm system linked via Redcare

· All of the collection in the museum is catalogued electronically, I did have concerns if this is backed up onto an external device in case of PC failure, I will be asking the question with my contact Irene O’Toole 

· Irene showed me a keysafe which they have purchased as there was concerns raised by LTC clerk over keys, due to my knowledge regarding keysafes I advised Irene to ensure it is fixed to solid structure and not on anything wooden, hopefully number picked will be random and not easy to work out i.e. 1966  

· The next trustee meeting is set for 5th May, I advised Irene if I am unable to attend Alice Taylor would be asked if she was willing to attend 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]A number of trustees are very happy LTC are taking an active interest in keeping the records office in Lowestoft and will help in any way they can 

· I was thanked for attending and fact LTC are taking an interest in the museum, I remarked if Oulton Broad Parish Council have been to see them which unfortunately they have not at present but they are hoping they will and a councillor from them being a trustee

